
From: Saint Paul Bicycle Coalition
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: We support Wabasha proposal for Capital City Bikeway
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 11:28:00 PM

Dear Saint Paul City Council,

The Saint Paul Bicycle Coalition supports Saint Paul Public Works' recommendation to
modify the Capital City Bikeway plan, establishing Wabasha Street between Kellogg
Boulevard and 10th Street as the west corridor of the downtown bike network.

We hope you will approve the change at the Wednesday (May 12) City Council meeting ...and
we hope that it will be implemented in the near future, along with its connection (via 10th and
St Peter Street) to John Ireland Blvd.

Thank you for your consideration.

Andy Singer, Co-chair
Saint Paul Bicycle Coalition
http://www.saintpaulbicyclecoalition.org/
saintpaulbike@gmail.com
andy@andysinger.com
2103 Berkeley Avenue
Saint Paul, MN  55105
651-917-3417
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